
 

Designated Safeguarding Lead – Mrs Taylor. Deputy Safeguarding Leads – Mrs Gough & Miss Hunter. 
 

 

  
 

          
 
 

 
 

        The Brick Donations 
What an amazing response to our Year 6 

community project! The whole school and 

wider community have been involved to help 

support ‘The Brick’.  Our Year 6 children 

promoted the charity throughout the school 

and have helped collect the donations. Thank 

you for your support, The Brick were 

overwhelmed by your generosity. 
 

 
 

PTFA Recent Christmas Events 
Thank you to our PTFA volunteers for their 

enthusiasm and hard work especially at this 

busy time of year! 

We are pleased to tell you that the Christmas 

Hamper Raffle raised an amazing £301.55 and 

the Christmas Clothing Sale totalled £147.18.  

The children had a fantastic fun time last week 

snowballing the staff & each other!  Many 

thanks for all your sponsor money; we will let 

you know the final figure raised next week. 

 

Also, we still have some PTFA Goody Bags 

available to purchase from the school 

office for £3.00 each.  Many thanks. 

 

 Christmas Panto 
It’s nearly time for our Panto! Oh no it isn’t! 

Oh yes it is!! 

M&M Productions are visiting us on Tuesday 

with their performance of Cinderella for all the 

children to enjoy.  If you would like to 

contribute £2.50 towards the cost, this is 

available on ParentPay.  Many thanks to those 

who have already contributed.  

 

Rec, Y1 & Y2 Christmas Performances  
It was great to see so many parents, 

grandparents and carers watching the children 

perform their Christmas show ‘Baubles’!  Many 

thanks for your continued support at this busy 

time of year! 

 

Wigan & Leigh Hospice Teddies 
Don’t forget we have the Christmas teddies 

available for £2.00 each from the office. 

 

Fledglings Nursery 
Our Fledglings children are looking forward 

performing their Christmas Production of 

'Twas the night before Christmas' on 

Wednesday 20th December at 9.15 am. 

 

Class Attendance 
The winners of this week’s class attendance 

reward for KS1 is Y2M and for KS2 it’s Y4Hu 

both with 99.3%. 

School Dinners  
Next week, we will be on Week 2; the menu 

is available to view here: 

https://www.woodfold.wigan.sch.uk/serve_file

/19455068  

 

  REMINDER - UPCOMING EVENTS 
Tuesday 19th December - Panto in school 

Tuesday 19th December – 6.00 pm KS2 

Christmas Concert at St Wilfrid’s Church. 

Wednesday 20th December – 9.15 am 

Fledglings Performance. 

Thursday 21st December – Christmas 

Dinner and Christmas Party Day (Non-Uniform 

day). 

Friday 22nd December – Wind Down Friday. 

(Non-Uniform day). 

Friday 22nd December – Break up from 

school (usual finish times). 
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